
 

 

Notice to Mariner No. 131 

 

 

 

SUBJECT : COMMERCIAL VESSELS CARRYING MILITARY CARGO 

 

Further to our Notice to Mariner No. 125 & Notice to Agent No. 17/2009 dated 05 

May, 2009, please note the following, 

 

Commercial vessels carrying military cargo are not allowed to call Fujairah 

Offshore Anchorage Area for any nature of call without Diplomatic Clearance from 

the concerned authority. 

 


